
         Thursday 26th May 2022 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Year 9 pupils at St. Damian’s have been invited to attend the Tameside Careers & Apprenticeship 

Exhibition which will take place at Stalybridge Civic Hall on Thursday 16th June 2022. This is a fantastic 

opportunity for pupils to meet with employers and collect information about a range of 

apprenticeships and careers. They will be able to find out about the qualifications needed and 

potential pathways post 16.  

Pupils will be picked up at 10am from school and will travel by coach to the venue. Pupils will leave 

the venue at 11.30 am in order to return to school for approximately 12pm. All students must wear 

full school uniform for the trip. The visit is free of charge. 

If you agree to your son/daughter taking part in the trip, please sign and return the parental consent 

form to your child’s form tutor by Friday 10th June 2022. Pupils will not be allowed to take part if this 

form is not returned. 

Any questions regarding the trip, please feel free to contact school to discuss. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Henshaw 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

CONSENT FORM 

I give / do not give permission for my son / daughter to attend Tameside Careers & Apprenticeship 

Exhibition on Thursday 16th June 2022.   

 

I give / do not give permission for photographs to be taken of my child at the exhibition.   

 

Name of Pupil: ________________________________   Form: _________ 

 

Signature of Parent: ____________________________   Date: __________ 

 


